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(( FRONT OF BUBBLE PACKAGE ))

GREEN CROSS(R)

ZAP CAP(TM) INSECTICIDE

A UNIQUE SPRAYER USING SEALED CAPS TO INJECT A PRE-MEASURED AMOUNT OF PRODUCT
DIRECTLY INTO THE SPRAYER BOTTLE.

DOMESTIC

READY-TO-USE AND REUSE

FOR OUTDOOR USE ON: Flowers, Ornamentals and Vegetables

GUARANTEE:
Each cap contains ............... 80% carbaryl by weight

NET CONTENTS: Contains 3 caps, each containing 0.625 grams

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN AND DOMESTIC ANIMALS

REG. NO.: 23,540
P.C.P. ACT

CUT CAPS OUT OF PLASTIC ONE AT A TIME, AS REQUIRED.
RETURN SPRAYER TO THIS BLISTER PACK FOR STORAGE.

The Solaris Group
A Unit of Monsanto Canada Inc.

600 - 25 Watline Avenue
Mississauga, Ontario

L4Z 2Z1

WARNING         POISON

(( BACK OF BUBBLE PACKAGE ))

To use the GREEN CROSS(R) ZAP CAP(TM) system simply:

1. Fill the sprayer with water to the 500 mL line.



2. Remove the white cap on the sprayer and replace with a ZAP CAP; twist on
tightly. Press down firmly on ZAP CAP to release product.

3. Shake well to ensure all powder is removed from the CAP and spray.

ILLUSTRATIONS

Do not use more than one cap at a time. Do not store mixed solutions after
adding ZAP CAP to water. Immediately use all mixed solution according to
label directions. Rinse sprayer thoroughly after each use.

DIRECTIONS:

FOR USE ON TO CONTROL TIMING APPLICATION

ornamental plants,
flowers, shrubs
and shade trees,
including rose,
carnation,
gladiolus

Rose aphid, rose
slug, rose chafer,
tent caterpillar,
mealy bugs, leaf
roller,
leafhopper, plant
bug, psyllids,
gypsy moth, scale
insects, thrips
(exposed),
boxelder bug, flea
beetle

Apply when
insects or their
damage appear.
Repeat after 7 to
14 days if
necessary.

Mist plant
thoroughly to
ensure good
coverage but not
to the point of
spray runoff.

CAUTION: Carbaryl is toxic to bees. If bees forage in the area, application
should be made either early or late in the day.

FOR USE ON TO CONTROL TIMING APPLICATION

Vegetables:
potato, tomato,
egg plant,
peppers, carrots,
beets, lettuce,
cabbage, brussels
sprouts,
cauliflower,
collards, radish,
parsnips, celery

Colorado potato
beetle, potato
flea beetle, flea
beetles leaf
hoppers, tomato
fruitworms,
hornworms, cabbage
loopers, cucumber
beetles

Apply when
insects or their
damage appear. Do
not apply within
14 days of
harvest for
lettuce, parsnips
and beets (tops).
Do not apply
within 7 days of
harvest for beets
(roots) and other
listed
vegetables.

Mist plant
thoroughly to
ensure good
coverage but not
to the point of
spray runoff.

PRECAUTIONS:



KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN AND DOMESTIC ANIMALS. May be harmful if
swallowed or inhaled. Do not contaminate food or feed. Do not contaminate
streams, ponds or other bodies of water.

DISPOSAL:

Dispose of used ZAP CAP in regular household garbage.

FIRST AID:

If swallowed, give patient 1-2 glasses of water and induce vomiting; get
medical attention. Do not induce vomiting if patient is unconscious or in a
convulsive state. If on skin, wash immediately with soap and water. If in
eyes, flush with plenty of water.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:

Carbaryl is a moderate, reversible cholinesterase inhibitor. Atropine is
antidotal.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the label and
subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons or property arising
from the use of handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.

Product Use Information: 1-800-668-5669

(R)Registered trademark Monsanto Company, Monsanto Canada Inc. licensee
(TM)Trademark applied for.

(( BOTTLE LABEL ))

GREEN CROSS(R)

ZAP CAP(TM) SPRAYER

CONVENIENT:

- No measuring
- No mess
- No calculating

RESPONSIBLE:



- Reduce exposure
- Reduce garbage

THIS CONTAINER FOR USE WITH:

ZAP CAP SYSTEMIC FUNGICIDE (PINK CAP)AND ZAP CAP INSECTICIDE (BLUE CAP) ONLY.
DO NOT USE MORE THAN ONE CAP AT A TIME. DO NOT USE THIS SPRAYER FOR WEED
KILLERS. RINSE SPRAYER THOROUGHLY AFTER EACH USE.

DIRECTIONS:

1. Fill the sprayer with water to the 500 mL line.

2. Remove the white cap on the sprayer and replace with a ZAP CAP; twist on
tightly. Press down firmly on ZAP CAP to release product.

3. Shake well to ensure all powder is removed from the CAP and spray.

4. Apply spray mixture in accordance with ZAP CAP label directions.

5. Rinse sprayer thoroughly after each use.

ILLUSTRATIONS

(( INFORMATION ON EACH INDIVIDUAL CAP ))

GREEN CROSS(R)

ZAP CAP(TM)

NET CONTENTS: 0.625 grams

GUARANTEE: 80% Carbaryl

REG. NO.: 23,540
P.C.P. ACT

WARNING         POISON

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management Regulatory
Agency to provide efficient searching for label information.  This service
and this information do not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA



does not provide any guarantee or assurance that the information obtained
through this service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon
this service.
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